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PhD Studentship Training Awards – Pigs Sector
Applications for PhD studentship Training Awards are invited by BPEX, a division of the Agriculture and Horticulture Development Board, for projects starting in October 2012.  

Details of the BPEX Studentship programme and application procedures are given in the guidance notes. The research priorities of BPEX have been highlighted for your guidance but any project that can be demonstrated to be directly relevant to the future of the pig industry can be submitted for consideration.

The invitation is open to all UK universities, colleges and research institutes and we look forward to receiving your project proposals. The deadline for submission is Tuesday, 10th January 2012 and applicants will be informed of the results of the selection process by the end of March.  Please forward this letter to any other members in your organisation who might be interested.
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